Letter of Recommendation No. 25/08/23 dated 25.08.2023

Within this letter | would like to confirm that Pestalozzi Children’s Foundation (PCF) office in Moldova worked with the Audit
Company Moldauditing SRL in the last 4 years.

The Audit Company Moldauditing offered PCF audit services at a very professional level and at reasonable prices including:

- General financial audit of the organization
- Special purpose audits for our social projects implemented
- Other related audit services and verifications.

All the above-mentioned services were carried out up to the established dead-lines. The audit missions were fulfilled with
sufficient communication, professional approach and open collaboration provided by the audit team.

Moldauditing’s staff has high-audit-qualifications, communication and language skills that makes Moldauditing competitive in
their mission.

From all above-mentioned reasons | recommend Moldauditing SRL for your audit and other related consultancy services.
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